
 
  
 
                                                                                           
  
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Our topic for this half term is; 
 

Spring 2 - Food and Shopping 
 

During this topic the children will have the chance to learn about where food comes 
from as well as having various opportunities to cook and taste different recipes. They 
will discuss their favourite dishes and be able to sort healthy and unhealthy foods.  
 

Here are some of the areas that will be covered this half term: 
 

Literacy 

Children will be learning to: 

• Write some letters accurately. 

• Focusing on name writing and initial letters in key words. 

Our key texts this half term linked to our topic are Mr Wolf’s 

Pancakes and The Gingerbread Man.  
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Maths 

This half term: 
-Describe sequences of events. 

-Exploring numbers to 10.  

-Exploring 2D shape and patterns.  

-Positional language.  

-Exploring and comparing weight 

 
RE 
 

Creation – What is so special about Easter? 
What This Unit Teaches:  
-The events of Holy week, as celebrated by Christians,  
-That Christians believe Jesus died on a cross to show God’s love to 
the world, and that because of Jesus, everyone can be forgiven. 
-That Christians believe Jesus rose from the dead. 
-How Christians remember what happened at Easter and how they 
celebrate the festival of Easter 

PSED 

 

-Help to find solutions to conflicts and rivalries. For example, 

accepting that not everyone can be Spider-Man in the game, and 

suggesting other ideas.  

-Increasingly follow rules, understanding why they are important. 

-What to do in school situations (example being hurt, feeling sad, 

feeling sick ect).  

 

 

Please come into EYFS whenever possible and support us by reading with the 
children each Friday between 8:50 – 9:05. This helps us promote a love of 
reading.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss Mackay  


